
5 loaves and 2 fish
Our Gospel speaks about the feeding of the
5000. The crowds have been with him all
day and are hungry and tired. The disciples
see that they need food. So what does
Jesus do? He asks the disciples to feed the
crowd themselves! But the disciples only
have 5 loaves and 2 fish.

Notice what he says to them next, "Bring
them here to me". He takes the little bit of
food and multiplies it in such a way that
every person is fed. There is even is some
left over! If we bring to Jesus the little we
have he multiplies it. No matter how small
our love is, how small our acts of love are,
he multiplies it. Our small act of love can
feed the world in Jesus' hands. 

Jesus does so much with so little in today's
Gospel. He can do so much with whatever
little we give him.

Chatting to God

At the beginning of the Gospel Jesus goes
with his disciples to a lonely place so that
he can pray.

Do you pray? See if you can remember
when you prayed.

Jesus always went to a quiet place to pray
to his Father in heaven. Do you have any
quiet place where you can go to pray?

What do you think prayer is?
Prayer is friendship with God, it is the
living contact with Him throughout our day.

18TH SUNDAY
ORDINARY TIME

Fun Fact: 

This Thursday, August 6th, is the Feast of
the Transfiguration.

This is when Jesus went up a mountain
with a few of of his disciples and let them
see him glorified. This was like a sneak
preview of what Jesus would be like after
the resurrection!

A wonderful video
with the Mass readings
and a reflection
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Mass Readings can be found here:
https://www.catholicireland.net/readin
gs/?feature=sunday

Follow this link:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=IAu1vGh9pmU
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